
The blue signs tell you where you can enter school.  For Key stage 1 and 2, 

you must enter the gate that says Main Reception and Key Stage 2.   Gates will 

be open from 8.40—9.00 a.m. There won’t be any breakfast club at the moment.  Only one 

parent can drop off their child in Key Stage 1 at the classroom door.   Key Stage 2 children 

can walk round to their classroom on their own, staff will be present to guide them.   

Please observe the one way system and social distancing outside school and on the school 

grounds,  keep 2 metres from each other to keep everyone safe.  Face coverings must be 

worn  by adults  unless you are medically exempt from wearing one  
Entrance—please follow the 

blue signs 

No Entry —you won’t be able to 

enter where there are red signs 



The red signs tell you where you can exit school.  For Key stage 1 and 

2, you must exit the gate in the Key Stage 1 playground. Please      observe the one way 

system around school to keep everyone safe.  Face coverings must be worn  by adults     

unless you are medically exempt from wearing one  

 

At the end of the school day, the children will leave their classroom and come into the 

playground.  Please do not wait outside the classroom door and wait on the playground 

observing a 2 metre distance from each other.  


